



Mr John Horsthuis Robinson's Fresh Foods Ballapaddag Farm Cooil Road Braddan IM4 2AF

Monday 12 March 2012

Dear Mr Horsthuis,

Thank you for your kind donation of a voucher that will help Crossroads in purchasing a stock of turnips for the charity's annual fundraising event to mark Halloween.

The Halloween Extravaganza will be in its third year this year and we hope it to be as popular this year as it has been previously.

The event will take place at Curraghs Wildlife Park on Saturday 27th October and will offer visitors the chance to take part in a series of Halloween events and activities including turnip carving.

Your support means that a greater amount of funds raised will go directly to Crossroads and provide meaningful respite for those looking after someone with an illness, disability, frailty, mental health or substance abuse issue on the island.

The number of family and informal Carers on the Isle of Man now exceeds 10,000 with an additional 1,000 young Carers providing significant and frequent care to a parent or sibling.

Crossroads' services are more vital than ever and with help from the local community we can care for our Carers.

Once again, thank you for supporting Crossroads in our fundraising initiatives.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Alexandra Wilson Fundraising Co-ordinator

Crossroads Care (Isle of Man)

A limited company registered in the Isle of Man with registration number 094192C
Registered Office

Isle of Man Carers' Centre, 35/36 Derby Square, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM1 3LW
Telephone: (01624) 673103 Fax: (01624) 678636
www.connect2charity.im/crossroads
e-mail: mail@crossroadsiom.org
Isle of Man registered Charity Number 383
Directors: D S Gawne MBE, A J Ardern & M Clague

